									December 2, 2013

Dear Parents,

Lots of information to share!  Congratulations to Charlie, Sam, Cole & Dakota (alternate)  as they will be representing our classroom in this year’s Spelling Bee which will take place Tuesday, December 3 at 6:30pm.   

Also in this Blue Folder is information about Science Fair.  All students will be required to complete a project as part of a group at school or individually if they so choose.  Please read and return no later than December 19th. 

No spelling words this week. Instead, students will have nightly homework related to our culture unit that begins today.

Mark your calendars:  Thursday, December 19th we will be celebrating the various cultures and holiday traditions of the students in the classroom.  I invite you to join us for a holiday potluck and presentation by the students.  More information to follow 

Swordfish pictures are beginning to come in and I thank your friends and families for helping us with this project.  Check out the pictures on the class website under the “Swordfish Travel the World” tab.
	
Please be sure to check out the Families Helping Families Sheet outside the classroom door. 

Current Events due no later than Friday, December 13.

Mystery Book Reports are due no later than Thursday, December 19.  

  

